CITY OF KYLE
Office of Public Works

520 East FM 150 Kyle, TX 78640
Main Office: 512-262-3024 Fax: 512-262-3403  Email: pw@cityofkyle.com

Memo

To: Harper Wilder, Public Works Director

From: Warren Christian, Water Distribution & Wastewater Collection Div. Manager
Date: 6/14/17

Re: Recommendation for Bid Award to Custom Trench, Inc.

Harper,

I would like to point out an error in a recent bid tabulation we received from Custom Trench,
Inc. for the Old Stagecoach Road Water Line Project Trenching. Custom Trench’s base bid for
the project totaled $23,295.00 per their proposal, however after review of the itemized unit costs
for both trenching (per linear foot) and mobilization, their correct base bid should have totaled
$26,081.00. I have reached out to Custom Trench, Inc. and informed of their error. With this
being said, I am recommending that we award the bid to Custom Trench, Inc. for the correct
amount of $26,081.00.

I would like to note that the corrected base bid total of $26,081.00 from Custom Trench, Inc.
is still $8,769.00 lower than the 2™ lowest bid received from Black Rock Construction
($34,850.00 bid).

Let me know if there are any questions, thanks.

Warren Christian

Water Distribution & Wastevyﬁction Div. Manager
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